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One of forty who were
baptized after a
film/gospel preaching
outreach.
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“Building churches where The Carpenter leads.”
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Uruguay: Project Update

_As you have prayed, the Lord has

= answered. Last month we received
$5,000 toward our $10,000 goal for
renovations to the church and seminary
building in Colonia. Soon the first
upgrade, a new roof, will be undertaken.

There is much more to be done including
a front gate, landscaping due to erosion,
and upgrades to the interior. Please
continue to pray that the Lord will provide.

Uruguay is an un-reached "Christian" nation. Almost half of the population
consider themselves to be Christian, but less than 2% attend church regularly.
This country desperately needs more nationals trained to plant churches for the
spreading of the Gospel.

South Sudan: Lasting Peace?

The peace agreement signed last month seems to be
holding. However, there are still deep-seeded animosities
between the two major ethnic tribes and fighting could
erupt again quickly.

The four refugee pastors supported though our Timothy
Project program are eager to return home. However, they
are delaying their departure for a couple months to be sure
the peace agreement will hold.
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Nearly five years ago, more than a million South Sudanese God used Pastor
fled to Ethiopia as rebels swept through villages destroying  aApraham to start two
lives, livestock, and property. When the refugees return to churches in the
their birthplace they will have no shelter, farming Sherkole camp.
implements, or livestock. They will be starting over.

——- continued on the next page ——-




Rodney
Teaching & Preaching
this summer

Philippines

Answered
Prayer

Rodney’s successful
trip and future
opportunities in
Southeast Asia.
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South Sudan: Lasting Peace?

——- Continued from the previous page —

The four Timothy Project pastors also
have the additional burden to help
their congregations who intend to stay
- together when they return to their

It is our desire to help by providing
some relocation assistance to these
beleaguered believers. They will need
> - s food provisions, medicines, and some
A church meetmg under a tree in Camp Sherkole clothing items like shoes.

If you would like to help through a gift of any amount, we would be most grateful.
Would you pray that through the generosity of our partners we can be an
encouragement to them in this way?

A Final Word

Next month we will be in Haiti ministering in churches, the Bible institute, and in a
pastor's fellowship. Please be in prayer for us and the ministry in Haiti.

Thank you for your continued support. Thank you for being the
Carpenter's friend. May God bless you.

%ﬂ‘f Ok




